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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Traffic Safety
Committee for Thursday July 18, 2024 meeting has
been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled Traffic Safety Committee
meeting will be held on:

Thursday September 19, 2024
San Dimas Council Chamber Conference Room
245 East Bonita Ave

I declare under penalty of perjury that [ am employed by the City of San Dimas,
posted a true and correct copy of this document according to the Brown Act
requirements.

Genevieve Amaro
July 3, 2024 Genevieve Amaro, Management Aide




